
From: Michael McKeown   
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 8:50 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Good morning, 

 

Our firm is a local Architectural firm in Manchester who works with most commercial and 
residential client and project types.  We greatly encourage the approval of docket 22-060 
for tomorrow’s session.  Net Metering is extremely valuable and critical to the growth of our 
state’s energy initiatives.  It allows for renewable energy technologies to continue to 
progress in their development, efficiency and attainability for the public which is 
necessary. 

 

Please approve these docket terms and please consider bolstering the net-metering 
program in our state to align with adjacent states energy initiatives. 

 

Best, 

Michael McKeown, AIA, LEED AP BD&C 

Partner 

DENNIS MIRES, PA THE ARCHITECTS 

 

 
 

 

 


